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(Widney Road, Bentley Heath) (Total Prohibition of Waiting) Order 2024 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 
Widney Road is a local distributor road in Bentley Heath. It is primarily urban in nature. Motorists are 
parking beside the end of the existing parking restrictions, on the western side of Widney Road, at its 
junction with Tilehouse Green Lane. The parking is interfering with the sight lines of motorists exiting 
Tilehouse Green Lane. The parking is also obstructing the access to a nearby residential frontage. 
It is proposed to extend the existing double yellow lines on Widney Road, on the western side of its 
junction with Tilehouse Green Lane, to improve road safety. The new traffic order is shown on 
drawing no. 9577. 
The local Ward Members are aware of the proposal for additional waiting restrictions on Widney 
Road. The junction of Widney Road & Tilehouse Green Lane straddles the Dorridge & Hockley Heath 
and Knowle ward boundaries. 
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